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Dear Mr Ellard, 
 
RE: Freedom of Information request  
 
Thank you for your email making a request under the Freedom of Information Act.  

 
The CCG has not put in any funds for this project. 
  
£60,000 was provided by Job Centre Plus, as a grant to the Islington Council who then ran a 
procurement process to appoint a provider (Remploy). The council is also making in-kind contributions of 
£38,000, through project management (and with plans for an iWork coach to work on the project). 
 

 
Please note that information that we provide in response to freedom of information requests is subject to 
copyright owned by CCG. You are free to use any information supplied for your own use, including for 
non-commercial research purposes, and news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for 
example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. You may not use it in a manner that implies an endorsement by Islington CCG or the 
wider health and social care system it is part of. If you do reuse this information, we would be grateful if 
you would attribute the CCG as its source.  
 
In line with data protection legislation we require that any personal details or contact information are not 
used for direct marketing or sales purposes; and that they are not passed on to third parties for these 
purposes 
 
As part of our commitment to openness and accessibility we will include your request in our log of 
freedom of information requests. This will be published on our website. Your personal or contact details 
will not be included. We may also publish any information that we send to you as part of our publication 
scheme.   
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response please let me know and I will ask a senior manager to review 
our handling of your request under the CCG’s complaints policy. If you remain dissatisfied after that you 
should contact the Information Commissioner, who administers the Freedom of Information Act. His 
contact details are: 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
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Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Shivani Patel 
Communications and Member Relations Officer  
 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

